
UN ITED STATES

SECURITIES AND EXCHANGE COMMISSION
REGI ONAL OFFICE

ROOM 1204
EVERETT MCKINLEY DIRKSEN BUILDING

219 SOUTH DEARBORN STREET

CHICAGO, ILLINOIS 60.604

IN REPLYING PLEASE QUOTE

June 8, 1979

The Honorable John R. Evans, Commissioner
Securities and Exchange Commission
500 North Capitol Street
Wash£ngton, D.C.    20549

Dear Commissioner Evans:

If I did not believe in maintaining a certain amount
of decorum, my first word would have been Hooray!

Please accept my warmest congratulations on your
re-appointment as Commissioner. After what has been a
difficult year of uncertainty, it is delightful to know
that the Commission and the staff, as weZl as the public
and the securities industry, will have the continued benefit
of your counsel.

Very sincerely,

Joan M. Fleming


